
 

KS1 Mini News…. 

Reminder for Year 1 Parents 

 

Please let your children go into class by themselves in the morning. As 

everyone can see, the cloakroom area in year 1 is very small and children 

need to be able to access their pegs easily. We are working hard to 

encourage your child to be independent. If you need to speak to the teacher 

please leave it until after school or make an appointment as the teacher's 

focus needs to be on the children as soon as they come into the classroom. 

Also, no one should be in the year 1 classroom without the teacher present. 

This is for health and safety reasons. Could parents/ carers please ensure 

they do not let their child go into the classroom if there is no teacher in the 

room.  

Year One and Two - Flu Vaccinations 

 

Some children have had duplicate nasal flu consent cards 

sent out this week. The school nurse team will be coming 

into school during October to provide flu vaccinations for 

year one and two. It is a painless nasal spray that can help 

protect your child from the flu virus. Please complete the 

consent form and return as soon as possible. 

This week we have a bit of extra information relevant to  

parents of children in Year 1 and 2 only.   

Don’t forget to read the important information found within the 

whole school newsletter too. 

 

Miss Shryane and the KS1 Teachers 


